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Milly Southworth
From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 August 2023 09:19
To: ‘Milly Southworth'
Subject: FW: NEW AED AT TREVORDER
Attachments: Torpoint AED Map.pdf

Harriet Bastin

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpeointtowncouncil.gov.uk
a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD
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From: robwhite2018 @gmail.com <robwhite2018 @gmail.com>

Sent: 02 August 2023 23:00

To: 'Torpoint Town Council' <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: NEW AED AT TREVORDER

Hi Milly

For the next Town Council meeting:

I am writing to request that the Council adopt the proposed Public Access Defibrillator
(PAD) on the Trevorder Estate and fund its maintenance.

The NHS commissioned Scotland Study found that the early use of an Automated External
Defibrillator (AED) increases the chance of survival from a cardiac arrest by up to
68%. Whilst the centre of Torpoint is well supported, the outlying estates are less so.

The Torpoint Community Responder Group, of which | am a team member, have raised
£1,500.00 towards the £1,920.00 required to install this equipment. MoD permission has

been granted to install a PAD on the wall of the Trevorder Families’ Centre. The MoD has
also agreed to fund the electrical supply.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 07861 250682 or
robwhite2018@gmail.com.

Thank you for agreeing to add this matter to the meeting agenda.

Kind regards
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